St William of York Catholic Primary School Nugent Road, Bolton BL3 3DE

Tel: (01204) 333522 Fax: (01204) 333523

Email: office@st-williams.bolton.sch.uk Website: www.st-williams.bolton.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs C Lightbown

Monday 29th January 2024

Dear Parents,

I am writing to inform you that, after 9 very happy years at this school, I will be leaving St William's at the end of term. I have secured a new role supporting the improvement of primary schools in a Catholic Academy Trust in Manchester; I will start there after Easter.

The Governors are meeting to begin the recruitment process to employ a new head teacher from September. It is likely that there will be an interim head brought in to lead the school in the summer term. I will keep you informed.

In the meantime, it is business as usual and we look forward to a happy and productive term with your children.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lightbown















